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Mendelson-S. Bar Lid.
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NirTzvi, Israel 72905
Subj: Letter of Appreciation

Dear Israel,

With our pipe procurement activities nearing completion | wanted to take this opportunity to
express my gratitude and appreciation for the work you have done over the past many months in
support of the Dorad Project. Your dedication and hard work has been greatly appreciated by my

team, and | have witnessed first-hand the amount of attention you have given to support our
continuing needs.

At a cost of US$900 million the Dorad Energy Project is no small project. With over 35,000
kilometers of pipe and thousands of fittings timely procurement and delivery of this material has
been a major chalienge. The problem was made even more challenging by WG having to break
down the procurement process into multiple packages and at times having to substitute one size
pipe or fitting for another. How you managed to keep everything straight is beyond me, yet you did
it. If this wasn't enough for you to handle, we also threw in the occasional request to expedite

delivery of selected components and each time you took these changing demands in stride, with a
smile, and got the job donel

It has been a pleasure to work with you and the entire Mendelson team; you are truly a team of
professionals and 1 look forward to working with you again should the opportunity present itself,

Best regards,
.
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Bruce Amidon

Project Manager
Daorad Energy Project




